“Sowing Seeds of Hope with Our Vote” Webinar

In response to Pope Francis’ Laudato Si’ call, the Sisters of St. Joseph of Brentwood and Sisters of St.
Dominic of Amityville are offering a free webinar to get ready to vote in November. You will hear from Eilis
McCulloh, HM, JD, a grassroots organizer from NETWORK, a national justice group inspired by Catholic
Sisters. There will also be other speakers from various socio-economic backgrounds. Together we will seek
to uncover a path to the cultural and personal changes necessary to sow seeds of hope with our vote in the
upcoming election.

This webinar will be bi-partisan. In preparation, you might want to view The Cries of the Poor on YouTube
at https://bit.ly/criesofthepoor to learn of the realities impacting our island home—facts not fiction. Register
for the webinar at this link: https://bit.ly/sowhoepewithvote.

Zoom Date and Time: Monday, May 20, 2024; 7-8:30 PM
Sponsored by: Sisters of St. Joseph, Brentwood & Sisters of St. Dominic, Amityville




